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No signs of any diseases this winter and we feel the hot-water treating of seeds has helped a lot 

with that. We are hot-water treating all our spinach, parsley and Brassicas now for the spring 

plantings and the greenhouse is getting filled up with lots of seedings that started in mid-January. 

Trying to complete an addition for our washing station so hoping the ground thaws for the final 

cement pour soon. 

 

TECH TIP 

 

Here’s a good article on organic greenhouse fertilizers by Dr. Doug Cox, UMass Extension: 

http://extension.umass.edu/floriculture/fact-sheets/organic-fertilizers-

http://extension.umass.edu/floriculture/fact-sheets/organic-fertilizers-thoughts-using-liquid-organic-fertilizers-greenhouse-plants
http://extension.umass.edu/floriculture/fact-sheets/organic-fertilizers-thoughts-using-liquid-organic-fertilizers-greenhouse-plants
http://www.fsa.usda.gov/FSA/


http://agriculture.vermont.gov/pesticide_regulation/WPS
http://blog.uvm.edu/groundwk/2015-program/

